
 
 Date: 17-March-2022  
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  
 

Attention: Capt. Mohammed Al Ghailani  
 

SUB: REFERENCE LETTER TO WORK FOR DUQM INTEGRATED POWER & WATER PLANT 
PROJECT 
 
This is to certify that M/S AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL has been subcontracted to provide the 
assistance with divers to carry out the marine works that includes HDPE pipe strings launching, 
installation of concrete block inside sea, towing and sinking of pipe strings at the desired 
position on our “Duqm Integrated Power & Water Plant Project” (DIPWP) for the duration from 
February 2021 to April 2021.  
 
AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL has completed the scope of work with the highest standards and 
professionalism with full satisfaction & its performance proved that it will be a valuable 
addition to any marine company.  
 
 I have no hesitation in recommending AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL co to a future prospective 
employer for such scope. 
 

 

Your faithfully 
  
For Cobra Tedgua Contracting LLC 
 
Fernando Ponton 
Marine Works Manager CTC 


